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Welcome Back Oneida Nation Middle School students and families! 

We are so excited to be finally transitioning on a path to in person learning.   

Be Respectful 

As we move forward into the 4th quarter, we have great optimism of what lies ahead of us. We will move forward 
together, and together we will be stronger! 

The purpose of this communication, to inform you of important items that will be helpful for you to know as we 
return to school and our classrooms in the 25% in person model. We thank you for your attention to the following 
items to help the return go smoothly.   

Your Childs schedule will remain the same as it is currently. Students traveling to school in the morning will have 
the opportunity to make up the missed morning classes at a specific time during the day. Chrome books will be 
supplied for students while in school, please keep the one you have at home for virtual days. 

Be Ready 

*Currently parents and visitors will NOT be able to enter the building at this time. 

*If you have Health related questions, please call the Health Number at: 869-4630. 

*Emergency contact numbers are asked to be updated with the office from the hours of 10:00-2:00 in case of an 
illness so they will be picked up. 

Be Responsible 

*MASKS will always be required, including recess. They can remove it to eat and drink. 

*Drop off will be at door 1 beginning at 9:45. Parent pick up will also remain at door 1. 

*Once students enter the building, they will be greeted by staff and have their temperature checked. From there, 
they will proceed to the Middle School Area and report to their classroom. 

*Students will be asked to bring backpacks to carry with them, as lockers will not be in use. 

*Cell phones will not be allowed during the school day. They will always be asked to remain in the student’s 
backpacks and turned off. 

Water fountains will be turned off. However, students will be provided with one water bottle to carry with them. 
It is expected they return to school with it empty and fill it when they arrive to school. 

REMEMBER 

*If you do have questions, please contact your child’s Homeroom teacher.  
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